
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 August 2007 

1. SPARC RURAL TRAVEL FUND FOR BANKS PENINSULA WARD 
 
 The Board considered a report by Sue Grimwood (Community Development Adviser) and 

Simon Battrick (Sports Liaison Adviser) on applications for SPARC Rural Travel Funding for 2006/07. 
 
 As this report was also considered by the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board, the Chairmen of the 

Akaroa-Wairewa Community Board and Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board have submitted a 
separate report containing the Boards’ recommendations regarding the allocation of this funding. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


